Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of '1066' Longmarkers held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings, at 7-45pm on Tuesday, 14th May 1985.

Present: Arthur Coleman (in the Chair)

Esther Carpenter
Denis Coleman
Barbara Powell
Ron Powell
Sid Powell
Colin Sinden
Joyce Coleman (Se

Joyce Coleman (Secretary)

Apologies for absence were received from - Ernie Spray

The Minutes of the last Meeting were read and adopted.

Matters arising:-

Reports from various publications praising the Dinner/Dance were passed round so that committee members could see what other people had to say about the function.

Ted and Dot Harrison had accepted invitations to become Associate Members and a donation had been received from them.

Esther had been unable to obtain Membership Cards so Arthur Coleman had had some printed at his own expense. Cards have now been sent to all Members and Associate Members.

Financial Report: It was reported that the amount in the Trustees Savings Bank was now £72 and receipt and pass books were inspected and approved.

Notepaper: Dave Morris has presented the Fellowship with headed notepaper and is to be thanked for same.

July Get-Together: Sid and Barbara Powell agreed to hold a barbeque at their address, 2 St. Helen's Avenue, Hastings, and it was decided that 6th July 1985 would be the most suitable date. A charge of £2 per person is to be made and replies to invitations to be received by Saturday, 29th June next. Cash to be sent with acceptance.

Esther Carpenter offered the loan of a suitable tent, which was accepted.

Fellowship Wall Plaque: Colin Sinden produced several designs for the wall plaque to be placed in the Albion Hotel and it was decided that this should be in the form of a bicycle wheel, 12" in diameter, with blue spokes, red tyre and hub on a white background, with yellow lettering "Fellowship of '1066' Longmarkers Founded 1984".

Associate Members: Several requests and enquires have been made by people wishing to become Associate Members and it was agreed the following be invited to join:-

Ron & Brenda Ash
Bert Britton
Jim Catt
Bill & Dot Collins
Bernard & Celia Grant
Arthur James
Geoff & Rene Jones
Ruth Sinden
Ron Taylor
Ted Upton

Annual Dinner/Dance: It was proposed by Colin Sinden and agreed by Committee that Ted Harrison be invited to be guest speaker at next year's Annual Dinner.

Next Committee Meeting: The next Committee Meeting was arranged for Tuesday, 1st October 1985, at 7-30pm at 16 Brading Close, Hastings.

There being no further business to discuss the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and closed the meeting at 9-10pm.

Signed:			:																	
	(ha	i	r	m	ar	1	(f	M	е	е	t	i	n	g				